
10 March 2018 

Member at Large Report 

 

Nomination for Arthur J Ransom award is on track and will be submitted before the March 15 due date. 

The awards committee decided that the SPMS nominee will be Mark Moore. 

I attended the Saturday session of the Rose Bowl meet February 10th. It was a very well run meet, and 

there were deck marshals on deck and an appropriate number of timers. Swimmers I spoke with gave 

positive feedback, and they like the format with the short events Saturday and the longer events the 

Sunday.  

I will be attending the Matt Biondi meet March 18th, SPMS regional championships in April, and 

potentially the UCLA meet. 

 

Becky Cleavenger 

 


